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RADIO REPORT
Each week, JAMA, the Journal of the American Medical Association produces a one-minute radio news package, and makes it available to stations free of charge at http://broadcast.jamanetwork.com
Producers can download mp3 versions of the packages, and are free to edit the pieces and/or use the actualities as best suits their stations’ needs.
This week’s package, embargoed until:

                     11:00 AM (ET) Monday, May 9, 2016 is:
“Lowering Prescription Drug Costs Using Similar, Cheaper Alternatives”

Radio Script (TRT:60)
SPECIAL EMBARGO: 11:00 AM (ET) Monday, May 9, 2016
VO: THE UNITED STATES SPENDS MORE PER CAPITA ON HEALTH CARE AND PRESCRIPTION DRUGS THAN ANY OTHER COUNTRY.  USING GENERIC INSTEAD OF BRAND NAME MEDICATIONS IS ONE WAY TO DECREASE COSTS.  A NEW STUDY EXAMINED WHETHER THERAPEUTIC SUBSTITUTION, ANOTHER WAY TO LOWER DRUG COSTS, COULD ALSO SAVE MONEY ON PRESCRIPTION MEDICATIONS.

“Therapeutic substitution is the use of a similar but not the same drug within a drug class.” 
VO: DR. MICHAEL JOHANSEN FROM THE OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY ALONG WITH HIS COLLEAGUE REVIEWED THE RECORDS OF MORE THAN 107 THOUSAND PATIENTS BETWEEN 2010 AND 2012.  THEY LOOKED AT PRESCRIPTION DRUG USE AND ESTIMATED HOW MUCH MONEY COULD BE SAVED USING THERAPEUTIC SUBSTITUTION. THE STUDY APPEARS IN JAMA INTERNAL MEDICINE.
“In total 73 billion dollars over three years or nearly one out of every 10 dollars spent on prescription drugs could have been saved with therapeutic substitution. Importantly, the consumer paid just over one third or 24.6 billion dollars of the total 73 billion dollars that could have been saved.”  
CATHERINE DOLF, THE JAMA REPORT.   

